
Subject: A huge thank you!
Posted by JackW on Sun, 11 Jun 2023 20:06:49 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

This post is to say Thank you to GaryM, who was the principal shepherd of this forum since its
development in 2013. Gary has stepped back from the forum administration role. 

Thank you for your stewardship, Gary.
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